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THANK YOU STUDENTS!
Integration is about student success and opportunities and we’re grateful for
your role in shaping the integration plan thus far.

The integration planning process has been a highly collaborative and consultative process
involving more than 500 faculty, staff, and students across three universities.
Your voice and perspective is incredibly valuable as we work to shape higher education to
benefit you and future students. Please stay engaged and involved with the process as we
move forward.

WHAT’S NEXT? 
View the plan and share your thoughts on integration.

At its April 28 meeting, the PASSHE Board of Governors approved launching the 60-day public
comment period on the integration implementation plan.
You can view the plan here: www.passhe.edu/integrations

Learn how to make an official public comment here.

STAY TUNED FOR NEXT WEEK’S INTEGRATION
INSIGHTS.
You can expect to receive Integration Insights each week through the

end of May. In June, you will receive the newsletter bi-weekly.

For more information about university integrations, please
visit www.LockHaven.edu/integration.


